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Not bad for August 

The scattered rains these past two weeks have been 
a welcome surprise.  Areas near Kingsland have 
received over 11 inches and areas near Mason 
received over 8 inches. And while the City of 
Junction only received 1.66 inches, it is still a 

welcome change from most Augusts in the Texas 
Hill Country. 

 
That being said, it appears that the aquifers that 

feed our springs and rivers has still not fully 
recovered from the dry conditions in the first half of 

the decade.  
 

See page 2 for more details. 

 
 
 

Time to Renew 

If you enjoy this 
newsletter and support 
the efforts of the Llano 

River Watershed 
Alliance, please 

consider becoming a 
member. 

Individual Membership 
is $20/year. 

Business Sponsorship is 
$100/year. 

Annual memberships 
--Sep 1 to Aug 31--  

are the primary source 
of revenue for the 

Alliance.  

 

Download 
membership form 
at LlanoRiver.org—

Click Become a 
Member tab 
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The US Geological Survey takes periodic field measurements at both 700 and 
Tanner Springs along the upper reaches of the South Llano River near 
Telegraph. The latest measurements, taken on August 11th, show both 

springs have fallen since August of last year. Those August 2015 
measurements were the highest flows measured since early in the decade. 

 
This month, Tanner Springs measured 5 cfs (cubic feet per second) and 700 

Springs measured 12 cfs. Last year during August, Tanner Springs jumped up 
to 9 cfs following a record low of 2 cfs the previous February. August 2015 
measurements at Seven Hundred Springs were 18 cfs, a mark not seen since 

2010. 
 

Springflow declines indicated by these recent measurements suggest that the 
aquifer feeding these springs has yet to fully recharge from the 5-year dry 

spell. Despite a wet spring in much of the watershed (Kingsland has had 23.7 
inches since March 1), Telegraph has only received 12.1 inches since March 

1st. 
    

News from the Springs 
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Upcoming 
Events 

Hill Country Alliance’s Annual 
Leadership Summit 

Other speakers include: 
 

State Representative Jason Isaac  
Carlos Rubenstein – former Chairman TWDB 

David Yeates – CEO Texas Wildlife Association 
 
Deadline to register is September 8th. 

 
   see HillCountryAlliance.org for more info 

Landowner Workshop 
Cancelled 

The New Landowner 
Workshop scheduled for 

September 2nd in Junction 
has been cancelled. The 
Upper Llanos Soil and 
Water Conservation 

District hopes to 
reschedule the event in 

the near future. 

South Llano River State Park 


